
NSPCC Kids Safety Net Online Workshops For
Parents/Carers

The remaining parent/carer online safety workshops delivered by the
NSPCC are taking place on the 5th February and 20th March 2024.
These 45 minute workshops are FREE and can be accessed by Zoom and are
designed to help parents/carers to:
• Understand how children and young people access the online world
• Explore a range of resources and tools that can be used to help keep
children and young people safe online
• Have informed, constructive and positive conversations about online
safety
If there are any opportunities to promote these workshops or to share the
details via the School’s Parent Hub or social media, this would be most
appreciated.

Monday 5th February 2024 – 6pm to 7pm
Kids Safety Net Workshop Tickets, Mon, Feb 5, 2024, at 6:00 PM
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/kids-safety-net-workshop-
tickets-736403040317?aff=oddtdtcreator 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 – 6pm to 7pm
Kids Safety Net Workshop Tickets, Wed, Mar 20, 2024, at 6:00 PM 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/kids-safety-net-workshop-
tickets-736404524757?aff=oddtdtcreator

Further details about the Kids Safety Net Campaign across Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough can be found here:
https://healthyschoolscp.org.uk/keeping-safe/nspcc-kids-safety-net-
campaign-2023/

Many Thanks,
The Healthy Schools Team

Healthy Schools  Cambridgeshire
and Peterborough
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